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Day Pitney's Barbara Rosenthal Summer Internship Program 
Featured in Connecticut Law Tribune
The Connecticut Law Tribune published a feature article on Day Pitney's Barbara Rosenthal Summer Internship Program in 

its August 22 issue. The article included an interview with this summer's intern, Tiffany Walton, who talked about her 

experience at the firm and how her work has underscored her interest in the legal profession. 

Barbara Rosenthal began her career at Day, Berry & Howard in the late 1970s. She soon became the firm's director of 

human resources and then assistant director of administration before being named as the firm's executive director in 1995. 

She retired from that role in 2001, but continued to work at the firm on a consulting basis until shortly before her death in 

2007.
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